
Announcement of opening of applications for the Nehru Wangchuck Scholarship 

(2020-2021 intake) 

  

Embassy of India is pleased to announce the availability of nine scholarship slots for 

Bhutanese nationals under the prestigious Nehru-Wangchuck Scholarship for intake in 

the year 2020-21.  These scholarships are fully funded by the Government of 

India.  Out of the nine scholarships, five scholarships are available for civil servants 

and the other four scholarships for private sector employees including in colleges and 

universities. Applicants belonging to the Civil Service of Bhutan may kindly visit the 

website of RCSC at www.rcsc.gov.bt  while other Bhutanese applicants may visit 

MoLHR’s website at www.molhr.gov.bt for more details. 
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